
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street W.,  Suite A10 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2 

           
May 26, 2009  

Councillor Michael DelGrande 
Chair, Scarborough Community Council 
100 Queen Street West, Suite A1 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Councillor Del Grande:  

Re: Liquor Licence - Royal Canadian Legion, Centennial Branch 614 (100 Salome Drive)

  

Recently I was advised that the Royal Canadian, Centennial Branch 614 (100 Salome Drive) will be 
holding their Annual Parade and Military Tattoo on August 16, 2009 from 11 a.m. to 10 p.m.. 
As in previous years, the Legion is seeking to extend its liquor licence to include an outdoor 
beer garden on their property.  

Given that this liquor licence application requires approval by Scarborough Community 
Council and City Council, and given the time sensitive nature of their application, I would ask 
that this item be added to the agenda for the June 9, 2009 meeting of Scarborough Community 
Council with the following recommendation:  

“Scarborough Community Council recommends the declaration, for liquor licensing 
purposes, of the “Royal Canadian Legion Annual Parade and Military Tattoo” to be 
held on August 16, 2009, from 11:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. at the Royal Canadian Legion 
Centennial Branch 614, 100 Salome Drive, as an event of municipal and/or community 
significance and advise the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario that it has no 
objection to the extension of their existing license to allow for an outside beer garden.”  

I thank you for your consideration of this matter.  

Sincerely,     

Councillor Chin Lee 
Ward 41 – Scarborough Rouge River  

CL/gc  

COPY: Yvonne Davies, Committee Administrator  
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